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Village of Covington
Holiday Home Decorating Contest

Please join in the 4" annual Covington Holiday Home Decorating
Contest. Participation is open to all residents within the Village of
Covington. Entry is free. The following are dates relate to the contest:

e Entry Application Deadline: December 15th, 2020

¢ Judging Period: December 17th through December 19

¢ Winners Announced: Monday, December 21st at council

meeting

Please read the rules and instructions. If you have questions, please
contact village hall at 937-473-3420. Entry forms, rules, and instructions
are available at village hall or on-line at www.covington-oh.gov.

Leaf and Yard Waste Pickup

Leaf pickup is well underway. Residents are asked to rake their leaves to
the street and place them in the curb lawn area for pickup. Village staff
will continue to pick up the leaves as their schedule allows through the
end of November. During the leaf pickup season yard waste may be
placed unbagged curb-side with the leaves. Village crews will vacuum
this yard waste up with the leaves and take it to be composted. Once the
leaf season is completed, residents are asked to return to the use of
biodegradable paper yard waste bags

November Holiday Schedule
Daylight Savings Time - Daylight Savings time begins on Sunday,
November 1, 2020 @ 2:00 A.M. Remember to set your clocks back before
you go to bed on Saturday Night.

Veterans’ Day — Wednesday, November11th - The Government Center
will be closed all day. Trash pickup will be delayed one day.

Thanksgiving Holiday - The Government Center will be closed Thursday
November 26 and Friday November 27, 2020. Trash pickup will remain on
the regular schedule.




